
  

 

 

Confidentiality Request Letter 

Date: March 5, 2021 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

Subject: Request for confidentiality 

FCC ID: PPQ-WCBN3509R 

To whom it may concern: 

Short-term Confidentiality 

pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-1705, and in order to comply with the marketing regulations in 47 

C.F.R. §2.803 and the importation rules in 47 C.F.R. §2.1204 while ensuring that business-sensitive 

information remains confidential until the actual marketing of newly authorized devices, we are request 

the Commission grant temporary confidential treatment and not release the following attachments for 

routine public disclosure until 180 days after the grant date. 

1. Internal Photographs  

2. External Photographs  

3. User’s manual 

4. Test Set up photos 

Permanent Confidentiality 

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of Commission’s rules (47CFR§§0.457, 0.459), 

we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following attachment(s) as confidential document 

from public disclosure indefinitely. 

1. Operational Description / Software Security For U-NII Devices 

It is our understanding that test measurement reports and correspondence during the certification 

review process cannot be granted confidential treatment, and such information will be available for 

public review once the grant of equipment authorization is issued. 

Sincerely, 

  

Applicant : LITE-ON TECHNOLOGY CORP. 

Address : 
Bldg. C, 90, Chien 1 Road, Chung Ho, New Taipei City 23585, 

Taiwan, R.O.C 

Signature : 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Name and Job Title. : TC Wu, Deputy Director(R & D Division) 

E-mail : TC.Wu@liteon.com 

Tel. : +886-2-2222-6181 #8301 


